
 
 
 
CCYC Update - March 2024 

 
 
Dredging 
 
The Medina Estuary is silting up due to changes in tidal flow, resulting in loss of depth and shallow 
spots in our marina and others nearby.  Every few years we have to have the marina and basin 
dredged, a very expensive and laborious activity.  Dredging had been planned to take place this 
spring before the sailing season started, but unfortunately the issue of necessary licences was 
delayed making it impossible to complete in time. 
The dredging programme has therefore been postponed, probably until autumn 2024 - watch for 
more details. 
 
 
Annual General Meeting 
 
Our AGM will take place on Saturday 30th March in the Club at 3pm.  This meeting will mark the 
transition from an “unincorporated association” to a company limited by guarantee, as voted for 
by Members at last year's AGM. 
 
 
Club Development 
 
Our Development team has been hard at it liaising with IW Council Planning and with our 
neighbours to finalise the planning application which has been pre-assessed and will be formally 
submitted imminently. 
 
 
Social calendar 
 
The Club is busy on most nights of the week with a wide range of activities including quizzes, 
dinners, musical evenings and sailing talks, and from March the bar is open every evening except 
Monday if you just fancy a quiet drink with friends.  For details, see “Calendar” and “Bar Opening 
Hours” on the website  www.ccyc.org.uk 
 
 
Sailing Soon! 
 
The sailing schedule is settling itself down for the season;  in addition to external events such as 
Cowes Spring Classics, we will run a Saturday Series and a Sunday Series this year, each with their 
own daily and overall prizes, and several Open Regattas spread through the summer.  The Notice of 
Race and Entry Form are NOW on the website (under “Calendar”)! 
 
 
“scuttlebutt” 
 
Contact the Club Office on 01983 296333 or e-mail  office@ccyc.org.uk 


